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To Whom It May Concern:  

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Jerren Ajodhasingh, who I have had the 

pleasure of working with as a Student Representative and Orientation Leader at Berkeley 

College. In the time I have known Jerren, he has consistently demonstrated outstanding 

dedication, integrity, and a genuine passion for learning and growth. 

 
He is an intelligent, honest, capable, and personable person who has a promising future in the 

business administration and management sector. As the current Director of the New York City 

campus, I have seen Jerren in action. Beyond academics, he extends a helping hand, volunteers 

wholeheartedly, and is willing to step out of his comfort zone to enhance his skills as a student. 

He has excellent communication and delegation skills which will allow him to lead a great team 

in any role.  He is remarkable at multi-tasking, prioritizing and working under pressure to meet 

all deadlines assigned to him, especially as an Orientation Leader. He has proven to be a take-

charge person who has the ability to stimulate, challenge, and cultivate the minds of his peers 

and those that he comes in contact with.  

Mr. Ajodhasingh is always quick on his feet, with sensible reactions in all the circumstances I've 

seen him in. I feel confident in saying that he can handle any situation with thoughtfulness and 

maturity. He has shown the ability to establish an excellent rapport with many different 

constituents including students, faculty, administrators, and staff and I feel he can do the same in 

any future opportunities.   

Mr. Ajodhasingh is exceptionally responsible and can blend a well-organized, task-oriented style 

with the aforementioned sensitivity to the needs and information of those he will work closely 

with.   

As you can tell, I think very highly of Mr. Ajodhasingh. It is for these reasons that I offer high 

recommendations for Jerren without reservation. His drive and abilities will truly be an asset to 

any future organization or company. If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at 914.694.1122 EXT.3333.  

 

Sincerely, 

Suzeana M. Stewart  

Director of Student Development and Campus Life, Newark and Woodbride  

Food Pantry Manager, New York City, Online, Newark and Woodbridge   

Berkeley College 


